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To:  Paul Batruel and Carlene Smith

Re:  Diversion in Little Canyon Creek

Dear Interested Party:

Dan Nelson of the Idaho Department of Water Resources (IDWR) visited the diversion
site as requested. Watermaster Jim Allen accompanied him. Apparently a high water
event caused problems related to this diversion.

A copy of Mr. Nelson’s field report is enclosed as requested. As noted in the report,
follow up action by IDWR is not warranted at this time.

Please contact this office if you have any questions. [IDWR forms and information are
available on the Internet at www.idwr.idaho.gov for your convenience.

Sincerely,
Steve Lester
Water Rights Supervisor

Enclosure

Copy: Watermaster Jim Allen
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